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 NORTHWESTERN ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC. 
 POLICY NUMBER 109.0 
 
 
  I. SUBJECT: Double-Throw Switches 
 
II. OBJECTIVE: To state the cooperative's policy on installation requirements of double-throw 

switches to comply with the National Electric Code for members using 
standby generators. NWEC reserves the right to inspect double-throw 
switches in conjunction with generators. 

 
III. POLICY: To ensure the safety of NWEC personnel, NWEC requires installation of a 

double-throw or transfer switch on all member locations that utilize a 
generator wired into the members existing service. The cost of the switch and 
any required material will be furnished by the member. 

 
The installation must comply with the National Electric Code. NWEC must 
be notified once installation is complete.  NWEC reserves the right to 
disconnect service if deficiencies are found. 

 
IV. RESPONSIBILITY: Management 
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Attested:    
        John R. Bruce, Jr., Secretary 




